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February 15, 2018
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the number of families arriving at CenturyLink Center Omaha with cameras – the NSAA and MECA have mutually agreed that all cameras may be permitted into the arena during the Nebraska State Wrestling Tournament, beginning with the Tournament’s second session, today, February 15th at 4:00 p.m.
The clear bag policy, which covers all over small items brought into the arena, will remain in effect.
Additional policy questions can be directed toward MECA (402) 341-1500. Media questions, contact Kristyna Engdahl at (402) 599-6916, kengdahl@omahameca.com
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